
 
 Term 4 Week 8, 30 November 2023 

 

Principal’s Message 
 
What’s happening at school? 
 Check the school calendar on the school website or the School Bytes Parent Portal  
 Read the notes via email on Thursday 
 Read the Forest Focus (every fortnight, even Weeks) 

 
Coming soon… 
Thursday 7 Dec  Presentation morning at 9.30am in the school hall 
Friday 8 Dec   P&C Colour Run 2.00pm - 3.00pm - parents welcome 
Wednesday 13 Dec  Christmas Concert 1.50pm in school hall 
    - everyone invited 

Thursday 14 Dec  Whole school picnic 
Friday 15 Dec   Last day of school for students 
    Year 6 farewell at 3.00pm - all welcome 
 
Year 6 Leaders Visit to NSW Parliament House 

On 16 November the school captains went 
to NSW Parliament House to meet Michael 
Reagan. We got the chance to learn how 
the Legislative Assembly works and how 
NSW passes laws. Max had the chance to 
be the Speaker and yell out “order”. It was 
a wonderful experience. We also visited Mr 
Reagan's office and we saw all his awards. 
Everybody received a certificate of 
appreciation. We were very lucky to 
experience 



 
 
 
Workshops 



 
 
 
 
Presentation Morning  
Parents are invited to join us for our 2024 presentation morning on Thursday 7 December at 
9:30am. Presentation morning awards include: 

• Class awards 
• Year 6 special awards 
• Year 6 graduation certificates 
• Announcement of the 2024 student leaders 

Parents have been notified by email if their child is receiving an award.  

Year 6 Fair 
As part of their celebration of primary school, Year 6 will be running a fun fair of activities for 
students on Monday 11 December. All children may wear casual play clothes to school on this 
day, including a broad brimmed hat and closed shoes. No money is required for this event.  

Christmas Concert  
Parents and friends are invited to join us on Wednesday 13 December at 1:50pm for our 
Christmas Concert. All children will be performing in their class or grade performance with a 
Christmas/celebration flavour. Following the Christmas Concert, the P&C will be holding an 
afternoon tea on the oval, followed by a Christmas band concert at 4:00pm.  

Last Day of School Events 
As we celebrate Year 6 and farewell them, all parents are invited to join us at 3:00pm where we 
will make a guard of honour and year 6 will ring the bell as they leave primary school behind. 
Tissues may be required.  

Gail Smith 
Principal 
 
 

Assembly Award Winners 
 
Term 4 Weeks 7-8 

GREEN AWARD RECIPIENTS 
Kian M, Rose H, Elyla M, Maisie McC, Claire H, Will W, Kai X, Xavier G, Matilda A, Phoebe P, 
Owen P, Rose R, Amelia C, Victor B, Hugo S, Bob M, Elsie A, Aram M, Hugo B, Dylan N, 
Lola M, Bastien S, Poppy M, Eamon F, Aliya H, Edrick L, Giulia M M, Connor T, Tyler W S, 
Alejandro H N, Luke T, Xavier H, Violet C, Chloe C, Lachlan W, Indiana D, Emma C, Asher R, 
Chantelle L, Grace C, Lea S 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




